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Wow, what a year 2021 was!  Am I the only one to be glad that it’s almost behind us?  While 21’ 
was better that 20’, I’m amazed at how much havoc COVID is still causing.  Supply chain issues with 
everything from paper to computer chips.  Containers stacked up on both coasts and employee 
shortages in just about every industry.  We need a break!  And let’s hope that 2022 brings one.

In case you haven’t noticed, we are changing our name as well as our look.  From this point forward, 

all our branding will be under the Print Bind Ship name.  With customers located all over the world, 

Print Bind Ship better represents what we do and where we are focusing our energy in the future.

We are still printers, and always will be, that’s not changing!  But the addition of fulfillment services 
has expanded opportunities beyond our greatest expectations and has nurtured relationships that we 
would not have made without offering fulfillment services.  And none of this would have been possible 
without the continued support of our dedicated team and partners, and for that we are very grateful.

Mel Printing will still be the parent company, so nothing will change regarding payments or contracts.  
Emails will remain the same for the time being with a gradual change over.  All our websites will be 
redirected to our new website  www.printbindship.com.

2021 was a year of persistence and dedication on both the client and staff side.  Our clients were 
persistent in creating more business in the “new economy” and our staff showed tremendous 
dedication to our success in continuing to work during this difficult time.

We thank you for your business and support and look forward to growing together in 2022.

Have a safe and happy holiday!
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